
Editor’s Note
 
It is the time to change things, including Thammasat Medical Journal (TMJ). With the aim to get  

into Pubmed & Scopus database, the name of TMJ is officially changed to Asian Medical Journal and  
Alternative Medicine (AMJAM). We, therefore, rely on readers from international community to contribute 
high quality works to our journal. Editorial members are continuously expected to work hard to improve 
the quality of the journal. More changes may be expected in the year to come.  We, sincerely, appreciate the 
reviewers, contributors, and the editorial team for their contribution in the field of medicine and alternative 
medicine over the past several years.  This effort will help bridging the knowledge in the era of changes 
and the era of new normal. AMJAM is honored to be a part of these changes to help creating a new body of  
the knowledge in these medical fields.
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